
 

 

\\amdeccpt\evergreen\Broadacres\001 Village Shared\001 Correspondence\001 Circulars to Residents\01 Circulars\2021\0143 EVDS Registration delay.docx 

 

 

Circular 0143 

 

02 July 2021 

 

Dear Evergreen Residents, 

 

EVDS REGISTRATION DELAY 

 

The delay in you receiving your vaccination registration, is due to the fact that only Government 

Officials was eligible to register everyone on the EVDS system. 

 

As at the 28th of June 2021 the Department of Health has issued Evergreen Health with full 

registration/login details, therefor making it possible for the Evergreen registration team to process 

your details onto the system.  We will start capturing your vaccination detail from Monday 5 July 

2021. 

 

You will be notified by SMS to your telephone, confirming the administration of your 1st dose 

vaccination within 48 hours of us capturing your information.  You will receive a SMS that reads as 

follows: 

 

Dear Mr./Mrs. (*****) you received our 01st of 2 doses of the Pfizer vaccine on 21 May 2021 at 

the Witkoppen Clinic.    (Witkoppen Clinic is where Evergreen Health was registered as an outreach 

site.) 

With this you will receive your Proof of vaccination code. You will receive your second dose 

appointment confirmation via SMS as well as soon as it has been confirmed. 

 

Thank you for your patience while we capture this information. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


